
Men’s Club 2022 Final Newsletter – December 22, 2022 

Gentlemen, as we close the year moving forward to 2023, 2022 
has been a very unusual year for our Men’s Club. 

The Golf Course was thrown into a mess by its owners for the 
past 3 years. Due to our HOA Board’s diligence in working to 
address this problem, we now have Trustee Larry Simons who 
has taken control of the golf course bankruptcy and seems to 
have a clear plan on how to save the golf course and 
restaurant. Let’s hope he will be able to secure a new owner so 
we can start playing some golf and enjoy looking at a green golf 
course since that’s why we moved here. 

With all the troubles here at Trilogy, the Men’s Club has had to 
make some changes to our yearly calendar. We just had our 
Welcome Back and Holiday Tournament. The tournament was 
played at the Palm Desert Resort, which turned out to be a 
great find, and had our dinner with our significant others here 
at the Santa Rosa Clubhouse. We played in some super cold 
weather but somehow managed to muddle through it. The 
format was two best balls of the foursome. Congratulations to 
the winners: Warkentine, Cortesi, Best and Malone. They had a 
total of 133 (-11) with a winning team purse of 
$400.00.  Thanks, Bill Gorgone for running another great Men’s 
Club Tournament. 

The new 2023 Men’s Club Board was officially installed at the 
Holiday Tournament dinner. We will have some challenges 
ahead, but nothing this board cannot handle. Thanks to all 



Board members who are willing to serve to make this a great 
Men’s Club. 

If you have not paid your dues for 2023, please do so before 
the end of the year or you will be dropped from the SCGA and 
will no longer have a handicap. Mike Budd will be taking your 
applications. 

I know everyone is anxious to have the golf course situation 
settled.  In the meantime, we will be rotating between Terra 
Lago North Course and Palm Desert Resort for our Monday 
play.  Check our website for changes as Dennis Asher will be 
keeping you informed. 

Have a great holiday and a Happy New Year – 2023 is fast 
approaching……Cheers everyone! 

Tom Sweet 
TLQMC President 
 


